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§2307.  Public utilities and telephone providers may lay wires, pipes and cables under streets 
subject to municipal permit

Public utilities and entities authorized under section 2301 to construct lines may, in any 
municipality, place their pipes and appurtenances, wires and cables and all conduits and other structures 
for conducting and maintaining the pipes, wires and cables under the surface of those streets and 
highways in which the utilities or entities are authorized to obtain locations for their pipes and 
appurtenances, poles and wires, subject to the written permit of the licensing authority, as defined in 
section 2502 and subject to such rules as to location and construction as the municipal officers or the 
Department of Transportation may designate in their permit. A permit must be obtained under sections 
2501 to 2508.  Permits to open streets and highways for the purpose of relaying or repairing the pipes 
and appurtenances, wires, cables, conduits and other structures may be granted without notice.  [PL 
2011, c. 623, Pt. B, §8 (AMD).]
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